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CONTRIBUTING AUTHORS

July 26, 2023
2024 PCI Design Awards
Submission deadline

July 30–August 3, 2023
AASHTO Committee on Materials 
and Pavements Annual Meeting
Westin San Diego Bayview 
San Diego, Calif.

August 17–18, 2023
ASBI Construction  
Practices for Segmental  
Concrete Bridges Seminar
Hotel Fontenot 
New Orleans, La.

September 5–8, 2023
Western Bridge Engineers’ 
Seminar
Sheraton Phoenix Downtown 
Phoenix, Ariz.

September 11–15, 2023
PTI Certification Week
Embassy Suites by Hilton  
Scottsdale Resort 
Scottsdale, Ariz.

October 1–4, 2023
AREMA Annual Conference  
with Railway Interchange
Indiana Convention Center 
Indianapolis, Ind.

October 3–6, 2023
PTI Committee Days
Ritz-Carlton Cancun 
Cancun, Mexico

October 4–8, 2023
PCI Committee Days Conference
JW Marriott Tampa 
Tampa, Fla.

October 14–16, 2023
PTI Certification Week
Terracon Consultants 
Nashville, Tenn.

October 29–November 2, 2023
ACI Concrete Convention
Boston Convention Center  
and Westin Boston Waterfront 
Boston, Mass.

November 5–8, 2023
ASBI Annual Convention  
and Committee Meetings
Westin La Paloma Resort and Spa 
Tucson, Ariz.

January 7–11, 2024
Transportation Research  
Board Annual Meeting
Walter E. Washington Convention 
Center 
Washington, D.C.

January 22–25, 2024
World of Concrete
Las Vegas Convention Center 
Las Vegas, Nev.

February 6–9, 2024
PCI Convention at  
The Precast Show
Hyatt Regency 
Denver, Colo.

March 24–28, 2024
ACI Concrete Convention
Hyatt Regency New Orleans 
New Orleans, La.

June 16–21, 2024
2024 AASHTO Committee on 
Bridges and Structures Meeting
Westin Indianapolis 
Indianapolis, Ind.

September 23–27, 2024
PCI Committee Days Conference
Renaissance Nashville 
Nashville, Tenn.

Dr. Oguzhan Bayrak is a 
chaired professor at the 
University of Texas at 
Austin, where he serves as 
the director of the Concrete 
Bridge Engineering 
Institute. 

Richard Brice is the bridge 
design technology unit 
manager with the 
Washington State 
Department of Transporta-
tion Bridge and Structures 
Office in Olympia, Wash. 
He is a committee member 

of the PCI Committee on Bridges.

Dr. Reid Castrodale is the 
managing technical editor 
emeritus of ASPIRE® and 
the president of Castrodale 
Engineering Consultants 
PC.

Reggie Holt is a senior 
structural engineer at the 
Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) 
and manages the Concrete 
Bridge Program at the 
FHWA headquarters in 
Washington, D.C.

 Jacob Martin is a project 
engineer with RS&H Inc. 
He has consulted on 
complex bridge projects 
across the United States and 
served as chair of the 2022 
ASBI Student Program and 
Competition.

Dr. Brandon Ross is the 
Cottingham Associate 
Professor of Civil 
Engineering at Clemson 
University in Clemson, S.C.

Angela Tremblay is a 
bridge engineer at LJB 
Engineering and a technical 
editor for PCI.

CONCRETE CALENDAR 2023–2024
The events, dates, and locations listed were  

accurate at the time of publication. Please check  
the website of the sponsoring organization.

PCI hiring managing director of quality programs
PCI is seeking to hire a managing director of quality 

programs to start October 1, 2023. The person who takes on 
this role is responsible for maintaining all PCI certification 
programs by ensuring program policies are in accordance 
with industry standards, ensuring established policies are 
followed appropriately, and representing programs within 
the industry.

Among the managing director of quality programs’ 
responsibilities are managing PCI Quality Programs for 
plant, erector, and personnel certification; managing PCI’s 
International Accreditation Service status; managing the 

creation and maintenance of quality control manuals; 
driving specification of PCI’s certification program by code-
writing bodies and specifying agencies; and serving as staff 
liaison to various PCI committees.

Applicants must have a bachelor’s degree in engineering 
or construction management and be a licensed engineer 
and a minimum of 10 years of experience in the concrete or 
construction industry. 

Interested applicants may send a cover letter and resume 
to Beth Taylor, chief financial and administrative officer, at 
btaylor@pci.org.




